
 

 

If you have any old uniform that your child has grown out of, or they are moving on 

to a new school, we may be able to swap it for a size that you require. We would 

also be delighted to receive any uniform as a donation. 

 

The rules are simple: 

1. All clothes must be clean (freshly washed) 

2. Free from rips or tears 

3. Free from missing buttons 

4. Free from permanent stains 

5. An item you would be happy to receive ! 

 

Fill in the ‘Uniform Preference’ slip and send your old uniform in a bag to the class 

teacher.  We will be accepting requests from Monday 17th – Thursday 20th July. 

 

Uniform will then be sorted and sent home with your child on Monday 24th July. 

 

We hope this makes ‘back to school’ that little bit 

easier  

 

 

 

 


